
NR.IF -OTH20.005 Elementary Music Practices with
Anita Perlau

Program

Calling all K-6 Music Teachers! Join Anita Perlau, from the University of Alberta, for two great sessions all in one

morning!

9:00- 10:30    Teaching Elementary Music Through Singing, Moving and Playing 

Being an excellent teacher means using many different practices to engage our diverse student population. In this

highly participatory session, Anita will share activities that will enhance your students’ musical literacy through a

variety of Kodály, Orff and Dalcroze practices.

Come ready to sing, move and play!

 

10:45-12:15 - Developing Part Sing  Singing in harmony is a skill that begins in the primary grades with learning to

hear one part and sing another. Through a developmental sequence of how to teach music in parts, Anita will share

songs and activities to help your students develop their confidence and independence as singers.

PRESENTED BY

Anita Perlau

 
SERIES SESSIONS

Date Time

November 22, 2019 8:30 AM - 12:15 PM

 
LOCATION

Swanavon School - 8908 100 St

FEE

$30.00

QUESTIONS?

Contact Us:

nrlc@arpdc.ab.ca

780-882-7988

REGISTER ONLINE

Visit our website to register:

nrlc.net

mailto:nrlc@arpdc.ab.ca
tel:780-882-7988
https://nrlc.net/


Presenters

Anita Perlau

Anita Perlau has enjoyed a varied career as an elementary music specialist, choral conductor, university lecturer and

workshop clinician. Anita has advanced certificates in both the Kodály and Orff philosophies, a Master of Education

(music education) and studied at the Kodály Institute in Kesckemet, Hungary. In addition to teaching in the Early

Childhood Kodály program at Mount Royal Conservatory, Anita is the conductor of two adult community choirs,

Westwinds Mixed Choir and One Accord, and a sessional instructor at the University of Alberta.

Registration Notes

The program will be holding in Room 4 at Swanavon School

Participants should park in the Armoury parking lot and enter through the front
entrance.  As the school is closed on this day, please ring the doorbell at the
front entrance

 

This event does not include Lunch


